
Alcoholics Anonymous D20 Information workshop for the Professional Community  

  
  

The Cooperation  with the Professional Community (CCP)  and  Public Information 

committees of  Area 09, District 20 of Alcoholics Anonymous, will hold an information 

workshop for the professional community and others interested in helping individuals 

recover and  maintain their sobriety through the A.A. Recovery Program. We would be 

delighted if you accepted the invitation to this great event with the purpose of informing 

you and your organization about the Alcoholics Anonymous program  (what AA does, 

and what it doesn't) The information will be in Spanish and translation to English will be 

available simultaneously.  

  

This workshop will be held at:   

  

Date:    June 17, 2023,  

Where: Walton intermediate school MPR room.  

12181 Buaro St, Garden Grove, CA 92840  

Time:     10:00 AM- 11:30 AM  

  

Because of the friendly cooperation of so many of our "NO" alcoholics friends, like you, 

A.A. Has helped more than two million members and their families  in 180 countries 

around the world.  

We would like to have your presence, as professionals you are a great pillar in the 

community.  

Please notify us before June 6, 2023, if we can count with your important presence.  

  

Attached please find the invitation in Spanish and the program and please feel free to 

contact me with any questions (714) 329-8376  

  

Respectfully  

  

Blanca M Lopez IP Chair  
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